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5/3 North Boone 

School District 

resource Fair 4:30-

7:00 

5/8 K-4 Spring 

Musical 6:00 @ 

NBMS 

5/9 4th Grade 

Musical 1:30 

5/9 McTeacher 

Night McDonalds 

N. State St 

Belvidere 5:00-7:00 

5/11 PTO meeting 

and election of 

officers  

5/12 Apple Valley 

Graduation 1:45 

5/12 Muffins with 

mom 7:15-7:50 am 

5/18 4th Grade 

Spelling Bee 1:00 

5/22 Field Day 8-

12:30 

5/23 Last Day of 

School 

5/23 4th Grade Fly 

up and Picnic 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Please continue to send in money for your student’s lunch account 

and registration fees.  May 5th will be the last day we accept 

checks for any payment.  All payments will need to be cash or 

credit card after that date.  May 10th will be the last day students 

will be allowed to charge hot lunches.  After May 10th, students 

that do not have enough money on their account to cover a lunch 

will not be given a hot lunch.  A cheese sandwich and white milk 

will be given to students without money on their account. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

As we celebrate our amazing teachers this month, I want to say thank you to the 

amazing PGE staff that works with our students each and every day. The staff 

here at PGE is caring, thoughtful, compassionate, selfless, encouraging, and 

supportive.  Time and time again I say we have the best staff around.  I hope that 

when you see them you thank them for the amazing work they do for our 

students!  

 

We have many fun events to look forward to this month.  We have our K-4 

Spring Concert, McTeacher Night, Staley the Bear Assembly, Muffins with Mom, 

WREX Project Tornado, field trips, and Field Day all in the next few weeks!   

Please come and support PGE and our PTO this month.   

 

As I reflect on our amazing year, it is both a happy and sad time.  I am so proud 

of the accomplishments our students have made this year.  I am proud of the 

growth each and every one of them has achieved. I am also sad to see our 4th 
graders move on, but I know we have prepared them to be successful in the 

next step in their lives. I wish everyone an amazing summer and look forward to 

seeing you all in the fall!   

 

Respectfully, 

Heather Walsh, Principal 
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Field Day 
Field Day will be Monday, May 22nd.  Please make sure your child comes to 

school in comforable clothes, tennis shoes, and sunscreen.  The students will be 

outside all morning participating in activites.  Watch for a note to come home 

in your childs backpack requesting volunteers.  In case of rain the event will be 

held inside with a modified schedule. 

Spring Pictures 
Photos have been sent home for your approval.  Please return the photo 

packets or money for the photos as soon as you have looked them over. 

Please return your mail-in registration packets as soon as 

possible!  Returning your family’s registration packet 

guarantees your child’s enrollment at Poplar Grove for the 

2017-2018 school year! 

Thank you and Good Luck!  

May 11th is the last PTO meeting of the school year.  Election of officers will 

be taking place.  Positions open are Vice President and Secretary.  If you are 

interested in running for a position, please contact the school office or return 

the form that was sent home last week. 

PTO Meeting and Election  

We would like to thank our PTO and all those that have volunteered in and 

around the school this year.  We appreciate all that you have done to help 

make PGE a great place to learn!   

 

We would also like to wish good luck to all our 4th graders as they move on 

to the Upper Elementary.  We wish you success in everything you do!  We will 

miss you ! 

 

Have a Safe and Healthy Summer! 



You are invited to:     

 
 

You are Invited to: 

Poplar Grove  
Elementary  

or Capron Elementary 
 Summer Library 

 
Come to the library and choose your favorite books and have 

some fun!  
Remember READERS ARE LEADERS! 

 

                               Poplar Grove Library  

       Tuesday mornings from 9 A.M.-12 P.M. With storytime at 10am 
                      June 6, 13, 20 and 27    July 11,18 and 25 
 
                           Wednesday evenings from 5-8pm 
                       June 7, 14, 21 and 28   July 12, 19 and 26 
 

                                    Capron Library 
     Wednesday mornings 9 A.M.-12 P.M. With storytime at 9:30am      

June 7, 14, 21 and 28   July 12, 19, and 26  
 

Look for crafts and snacks at all locations 
Also look for the Books on Wheels out around the Capron and 

Poplar Grove areas.  
                                                     



Snack bags                                                                                                        Don’t miss out 
handed out                                                                                                                            on the fun!!!! 
each week!! 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Books on Wheels  
  is coming to a location 

                                  near you!!! 
 

Look for me on Tuesday afternoons at 
the following locations……. 

 
Oaklawn Mobile Home Park 12:30-1:15 

(with the lunch box program) 
 

Candlewick Subdivision main entrance 1:30-2:15 
 

Capron Subdivision near the corner of  
Morning Sun and Cloud Mist 2:30-3:15 

 
Capron Mobile Home Park 3:30-4:15 

                              June 6th, 13th ,20th and 27th 
July 11th, 18th, and 25th 




